
 

February 9, 2024 

Ms. Michelle Heslin 
Public Improvement Technician II 
Village of Orland Park 
15655 Ravinia Avenue 
Orland Park, Illinois 60462 

Subject: Village of Orland Park – Response to RFP for 2024 Orland Hills West Road and Ditch 
                Reconstruction Project  

Dear Ms. Heslin: 

We sincerely appreciate receiving your Request for Proposal for the 2024 Orland Hills West Road and 
Ditch Reconstruction Project. Unfortunately, we have decided to not submit a response. Our decision is 
based on the complexity and the schedule for this project. We are concerned that due to our workload 
and project commitments, our expert staff are not available to provide the proper attention and effort 
this undertaking demands. 

Although we are electing to not submit on this project, we hope that you will continue to invite our firm 
to submit proposals on future work. We value our professional relationship with Orland Park, and we look 
forward to continued opportunities to work with you. 

Sincerely, 

BAXTER & WOODMAN, INC. 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS 
 

 
Dennis S. Dabros, PE 
Vice President 
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